
SFO at Rygaards International School 

 
 

It's a big change for children to start in the SFO. The familiar and safe kindergarten is replaced by a new 

environment and there are many new faces, routines and norms that require getting used to.  

Self-reliance among the children eases the transition from kindergarten to SFO and it frees the SFO staff’s 

time to help children with other activities. Therefore, it is important that children know basic self-help 

skills, such as:  

 Taking their jacket on/off when they go out/in.  

 Finding their own lunchboxes.  

 Keeping track of where their clothes are.  

 Using the toilet independently. 

  

It will be a great help for your child if:  

 Their clothes are labelled with their names.  

 There is a change of clothes lying in their wardrobe, especially underwear, socks and pants. There is 

additional clothing for rainy and cold weather, such as rainwear, wellies and a fleece sweater.  

 



Additional Information: 

The activity plan can be seen in the multi-purpose room.  

 Arrangements concerning other parents picking up the child/children on fixed days are noted in our 

Tabulex system or in the info. of the day at the desk. 

 Other ad hoc arrangements concerning picking up the child/children, such as play dates, please inform us 

of in advance, either in person, by phone, or via ForældreIntra.  

 On Fridays, children are allowed to bring their own toys, however not electronic toys. The toys must be 

able to fit into their bags. It is at one’s own risk to make sure that the toys make it back home in one piece.  

 

Opening hours  

 Monday to Thursday: 13:00 to 17:30. Friday: 13:00 to 17:00. 

 Closed in the Christmas and Easter holidays and Ascension Day. 

 Closed in July.  


